-

L TN Y
DeKalb County m

Dear Resident:

As crews continue working, they will approach the intersection of Jordan Terrace and
Woodacres Road. At that time, the intersection will be inaccessible for a short time. This is
projected to occur later today or Monday.

On Monday and Tuesday, crews will perform water testing. Tuesday through Friday, crews will
continue connecting water meters on Woodacres Road from Capehart Circle up to Warwick
Circle. Affected homes will receive notices today.

As a reminder, please do not park on the street where crews are working. If your driveway is
blocked and you or visitors need access, please flag down a contractor, so they can
accommodate you.

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project,
please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-
800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call:
770.270.6243.
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